
                      
                                                                                

             

             

           
 

 

           Merry Christmas to One and Alléé  
 



                                        

Events of World War II to be commemorated 

Over the next four years: 75th Anniversary of 

the U.S. Navy Experiences in World War II 
 

December 7, 2016 ɀ 75th  Anniversary of  
The Attack on Pearl Harbor the S tart of WWII  
 

Starting with the anniversary of the attack on Pearl Harbor on 
December 7, 2016 through the anniversary of the Japanese 
surrender onboard USS Missouri on September 2, 2020. 
Ȱ7ÏÒÌÄ 7ÁÒ )) ÈÉÓÔÏÒÙ ÈÁÓ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÏÆ ÉÎÔÅÎÓÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔ ÔÏ 
both our service and the country at large ɀ and for a very good 
ÒÅÁÓÏÎȱ ÓÁÉÄ .ÁÖÁÌ (ÉÓÔory and Heritage Command Director 
3ÁÍ #ÏØȢ Ȱ)Ô ×ÁÓ Á worldwide conflict with existential 
consequences that continue to unfold, and it affected every 
!ÍÅÒÉÃÁÎȢȱ America is a maritime nation whose security is 
tied to the sea and depends on a capable and credible 
U.S. Navy. 

www.history.navy.mil/wwii 
 

                       
       

National Day of Mourning for President Bush  ï December 5th 
 

 
Wreaths Across America ï Barrancas Wreaths 

On Saturday, December 15, 2018 volunteers 

will place over 14, 000 wreaths to Remember ï 

Honor and Teach ï ñBe Their Witnessò 

To volunteer go to: 

http://www.barrancaswreaths.com  
 

On Saturday, Dec. 1, Wreaths Across America will,  for 

the first time, place 9,387 Maine-made, balsam 

veteransô wreaths on the headstones of all U.S. service 

members laid to rest at Normandy American Cemetery 

and Memorial, located in Colleville-sur-Mer, France. 

Wreaths Across Americaôs Executive Director Karen 

Worcester explains ñWe do this to honor and 
remember all who have given the ultimate sacrifice in 

the name of liberty and freedom. To quote Winston 

Churchill, ónever in the field of human conflict was so 

much owed by so many to so few.ò 
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From the Helm:  
    Thanks so much for the get-well card.  The hip is 
much better now and I can very easily conquer the 
steps to the Crowôs Nest.  Now that I have had both 
hips replaced I wonder what is next.  No more 
jumping out of those big iron birdsé.maybe. It is 
difficult to believe we are past the middle of 
November.  Itôs also hard to believe this calendar 
year is almost over and this is my final 
Commodoreôs Comments report.  
     We had a great meeting this month on the 1st of 
November with three active duty LTs joining us at 
least through their flight training.  All of them have 
sailing experience and want to participate in our 
regattas.  They are a welcomed addition to NYCP 
and they are going to be adding some youth to our 
program.  I can certainly remember all the energy I 
had back in the 60ôs.  I still have that left but it just 
doesnôt last as long as it did back then.   
     We had about 40 attend our General 
Membership Meeting and we had food for about 
sixty-seven and a half.  We had two Past 
Commodores, Bob Sutton and Kathy Champagne 
attend.  We had a tremendous Thanksgiving dinner 
of which myself and others had way too much.  I 
have been trying to gain weight.  We have 110 
members with 20 Honorary giving us 130 in all.  
Julie, our GYA Coordinator mentioned a $5000.00 
Raffle with only 200 tickets being sold at $100.00 
apiece.  The graduated winnings depend on how 
many tickets are sold.  If I win I will buy my wife a 
new pair of shoes which she is in dire need.  
Richard, our Web Site Director, has our web site up 
and running well.  Check it out and see what you 
would like to add.  Miss Moonshine, Ellen, 
mentioned to us that Wreaths Across America sales 
are going on through the first week of December.  
Kim, our News Letter Editor, will have the Fog Horn 
posted shortly.  In our Security Report Molly let us 
know that vetted members will be notified if they 
have to renew.  Remember, if you live in the United 
States count your blessings.  If you live in Florida 
recount your blessings. 
    The nominated slate of new Bridge Officers for 
2019 was voted on with a unanimous approval.  Our 
new officers are:  Commodore: Ken Pyle, Vice 
Commodore: Patrick Sargent, Rear Commodore: 
Jim Parsons, Fleet Captain: Lee Brothwick, 

Commodoreõs Comments               

    
                            BILL CLARK                           

http://www.history.navy.mil/wwii
http://www.barrancaswreaths.com/


Secretary: Sandy Pyle, Treasurer: Pat Jackson, 
Membership Director: Molly Werner, Web-Site 
Director: Richard Smith, GYA Coordinator: Julie 
Connerley, and Historical Archives Director: Frank 
Bean.  I now will just be Past Commodore.   
    The Christmas Party/Commodoreôs Ball at the 
Pensacola Yacht Club is scheduled on the 7th of 
December, Pearl Harbor Day, and you certainly do 
not want to miss this occasion.  We will have fine 
dining, Change of Command Ceremonies, and a 
good band with a lot of dancing.  If you remember 
the occasion last year you know everyone had a 
great time.  Although I have tremendously enjoyed 
this past year I will probably be the most elated 
person in attendance as I then will be Past 
Commodore.  I know you will be providing our new, 
much more colorful Commodore, Ken Pyle, with all 
the support you gave to me.   
 

           Bill Clark 
2018 Commodore 

sf44clark@bellsouth.net 
(850)380-0762       
 

                         

Upcoming Local Regattas ï 
 Meetings ï Gatherings 
DECEMBER 
1 30 Million Words - PYC 

3 NYCP Tree Trim Party ï NYCP 

5 NYCP New Bridge Mtg - PYC 

7 NYCP Commodoreôs Ball ï PYC 

8 Santa Claus Regatta & Marina Party ï PYC 

8 Sugar Bowl Regatta ï SYC 

8-9 Race of the Champions - SYC 

15 Lighted Boat Parade - PYC 

30-31 Sugar Bowl Regatta (IC) ï SYC 
 
NYCP = Navy Yacht Club 
PBYC = Pensacola Beach Yacht Club 
PYC = Pensacola Yacht Club 
FWYC = Fort Walton Yacht Club 
SYC = Southern Yacht Club 
 
The Navy Yacht Club will now be using the 

 
US Sailing Regatta Network, powered by Regatta 
Network.com  
For all race registrations ï visit www.navypnsyc.org to 
obtain registration the link. 
 

All sailors have something in common ï the 

importance of keeping sailing vibrant and 

strong for future generations 
      
 

 

SLATE of 2019 NYCP Board 
Commodore:    Ken Pyle 

Vice Commodore:   Patrick Sargent 

Rear Commodore:   Jim Parsons 

Fleet Captain:    Lee Brothwick 

Secretary:    Sandy Pyle 

Treasurer:     Pat Jackson 

Membership Director:    Molly Werner 

Website/Foghorn Director:  Richard Smith 

GYA Coordinator/ Director:   Julie Connerley 

Historical Archives Director:   Frank Bean 
 
 
 

Viceõs Verses                
 

     KEN PYLE  
  

Greetings to All, 
     First and foremost, I want to wish every member 
of Navy Yacht Club and your families a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year.  As always, the 
holidays will be filled with opportunities to meet with 
family and old and new friends.  I hope you are able 
to experience the joys of this wonderful season.  
And especially at this time of year, I always remind 
myself that I live in Florida, with the most beautiful 
beaches and sailing waters in the world.  We have 
so many reasons to be thankful. 
     With the end of 2018, comes the time to honor 
Commodore, Bill Clark and his spouse, Donna, for 
their leadership of NYCP this year.  The Club has 
experienced tremendous growth in membership and 
participation in both our meetings and racing events.  
Highlights this year were winning back the Navy Cup 
from Pensacola Yacht Club in June and our support 
of possibly the most successful WAVE (Wounded 
American Veterans Event) ever.  We had consistent 
support from our Sailors in the racing events: 
Maxine Series, Commodores Cup and Bikini.  
Thanks to Commodore Bill and Donna Clark for their 
support and guidance through a busy and 
successful year.   
    Donôt forget Commodoreôs Ball on December 7 
(Friday) at PYC.  You WILL have a good time!  
Promise.  Also, a reminder that on Monday 
December 3 at 1700 we will be decorating the 
Christmas Tree at the Crowôs Nest, which is used by 
so many squadrons at NASP for their Christmas 
parties. This is one of the ways in which we say 
ñThank Youò to the Bayou Grande Marina and the 

mailto:sf44clark@bellsouth.net
http://www.navypnsyc.org/


NASP MWR for allowing us to use the Crowôs Nest 
throughout the year at no cost to the Club.  We 
appreciate them and the positive relationship we 
have with the staff and leadership at NASP and 
MWR.   
     Our first General Membership meeting of 2019 
will be Thursday, January 10 starting at 1730 with 
social hour followed by the meal and meeting.  We 
hope to see you there.  Bring a friend and fellow 
sailor.  We love having guests and the opportunity to 
show off our hospitality and fun side.  Merry 
Christmas to all and may you have a blessed New 
Year.   
      

        Ken Pyle  
                                   2018 Vice Commodore  

kpyle1968@gmail.com   
(850) 912-4890 
 
 

 

          
                          NYCP Social Committee  
 
     The Social Committee helps with Membership 
meetings, Regattas and Special Events. Here is a list 
of some of our events in 2018: 
 

Membership Meetings:  

                                     Sandy Pyle  
       December Meeting ï ñCommodoreôs Ballò 
      

Marina Party:         Kathy Champagne  

Tree Trimming Party ï 5 to 7 pm 

 December 3, 2018 

                                    
We are always looking for volunteers to help with our  

social activities ð if you would like to help cook, 

bartend, and clean -up or help provide assistance this is 

the committee for you.   

If you are interested in helping with the planning of the 

Meetings and Special events in 201 9 please contact 

either:  Sandy Pyle or Kathy Champagne  

  

 
After a meeting or activity at the Crowôs Nest - 

Please remember to wipe down your tables and 

return the chairs back to their original set-up (four 

chairs to each table) ï Thank you. 
 
 
November Membership Meeting ï Thanksgiving Dinner ï 
November 1, 2018 
 

 

 

 

mailto:kpyle1968@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      

 
             
 

 

 
 

�7�K�H���³�&�U�R�Z�¶�V���1�H�V�W�´���K�R�P�H���R�I���W�K�H���1�D�Y�\���<�D�F�K�W���&�O�X�E��
since the summer of 1963. Celebrating 55 years of 

sailing camaraderie! 
 

 
              View from the Crowôs Nest 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
N.Y.C.P. Meeting        November 1, 2018 

Hello All, 
     We had a very good attendance at our monthly meeting in 
November �Z�K�H�U�H���W�K�H���W�K�H�P�H���R�I���W�K�H���Q�L�J�K�W���Z�D�V���D���³Thanksgiving 
Dinner�.́ Members brought in their favorite food items to share. 
We had some new members in attendance: 
 
New Student Pilot...Ensign Officers.. USN 
 
Centi, Francesco .  francescocenti1995@gmail.com  
850-390-0584 
 
Garcia, Charles   cagarcia209@gmail.com  
(209)-629-9225 
 
Gillcrist, Paul paultgillcrist@gmail.com  
(858) 926-9263 

 
    If you are new members to the club - we would like to 
welcome you. We look forward to seeing you at the meetings. If 
you bring any new friends with you to the meeting be sure to let 
us know so we can introduce you or your friends to our 
members-you never know who may want to join our ranks and 
become the newest Navy Yacht Club member. 

 Iva Prosser  
                                   2018 Miss Hospitality 

ivaprosser@gmail.com 
(850) 485-5533 

Welcome Aboard      


